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Chesapeake Employers Insurance Confirms 3 Board Members at 2025 Annual 
Policyholder Meeting 
 
(TOWSON, Md.) — Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company congratulates Jason Schupp and John J. Scott, 

Jr., on being re-elected to the company’s Board of Directors during the annual policyholder meeting held June 4, 

2025. Mr. Schupp will serve as Chairman and Mr. Scott will serve as Vice Chairman. The company also welcomes 

Edward J. Kasemeyer, who was appointed as a member of the board by Gov. Wes Moore. All board seats are 

effective immediately.  

 

Jason Schupp, Board Chairman 

At the 2025 annual meeting, Chesapeake Employers’ policyholders re-elected Mr. 

Schupp to the Board of Directors for a second term. He will continue his leadership as 

Chairman of the Board, replacing Chairperson Suzanne Thompson whose term expired 

in 2025. Originally appointed in 2020 by Governor Larry Hogan, Mr. Schupp brings 

valuable experience to the role as the founder and managing member of Centers for 

Better Insurance, LLC. 

 

John J. Scott, Jr., Board Vice Chairman 

Mr. Scott was first elected to the Chesapeake Employers Board in 2020 and has served 

as Vice Chairman since 2021. He was re-elected by the policyholders to serve a second 

term at the 2025 annual meeting. He is the President and CEO of Westminster American 

Insurance Company. 

 

 

 

Edward J. Kasemeyer, Board Member 

Edward J. Kasemeyer was appointed to the Chesapeake Employers Board by Governor 

Wes Moore in April 2025. He will fulfill a five-year term on the Board. Mr. Kasemeyer is a 

former member of the Maryland State Senate and the Maryland House of Delegates.  
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During the company’s annual policyholder meeting President and CEO Mark Isakson, said: “I would like to 

recognize and thank our outgoing Board Chairperson, Suzanne Thompson, for her 10 years of service on the 

Board. Suzanne has served as Chair since 2019. I am deeply grateful for her leadership and service, for which the 

Board and Chesapeake Employers have greatly benefited throughout her tenure.”  

 

Members of the 2025 Board of Directors for Chesapeake Employers Insurance include:  Chairman Jason Schupp; 

Vice Chairman John J. Scott, Jr.; and members Tedd Alexander, Spencer P. Cavalier, Franklin J. Hajek, Keturah 

Harley, Edward J. Kasemeyer, Martin G. Madden, and Sally Jameson.  

 

The Chesapeake Employers Board of Directors is comprised of nine members in total. Seven members are 

elected by its policyholders and two members are appointed by the Governor of the State of Maryland. Each 

member is elected to serve a five-year term and may serve up to two consecutive terms for a total of 10 years. 

 

About Chesapeake Employers 

Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company is Maryland’s largest writer of workers’ compensation insurance. It 

is a nonprofit, non-stock, private corporation. Chesapeake Employers has served as a continuous, guaranteed 

source for fairly priced workers’ compensation insurance since 1914. 
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